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It is our understandingthat Mr. Ray Ryan, owner of your company
was the principal stockholder of New Drilling Company., To get
right to the point, we are asking that you take steps to re-plug and
abandon this leaking well. We will greatly appreciate your coopera -
tion in this regardand will anticipate hearing from you in the near
future,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

James A, McKee
Asscciate Petroleum Engineer
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